Tender closing time for Public Works
Tender Box at QGO extended

The Public Works Tender Board announced today (February 1) that due to
the extension of the special work arrangement of government departments
announced by the Government on January 31 in order to reduce the spread of
the novel coronavirus in the community, the closing time for tenders to be
received through the Public Works Tender Box on the 41/F of Queensway
Government Offices at 66 Queensway, Hong Kong, by noon next Friday (February
7) will be extended until further notice.

For enquiries, please call 2867 4019 between 9am and 6pm.
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